
North of England Trampoline Technical Committee 
Regional Team Leotards 

 
We are moving to a new design for the regional team leotards this year. We are giving performers the 
opportunity to suggest designs for the leotards with the only constraint being that the male and female 
leotards must be of similar design so that it is clear they are from the same team. 
Please make any colour suggestions clear. You can choose whether the female leotards should be long or 
short sleeved. Also bear in mind that we must consider the cost of the leotards when determining which 
design to use. 
Please return forms to the check in desk or email them to competitions@nettc.org.uk no later than Sunday 
4th March 2018. 
 
Kind regards 
Adam Rear 
NETTC Chair 
 
Female 

 
Male 

 
 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Club ……………………………………………………………………………. 


